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SAFETY TIPS DURING PEAK TRAINING SEASON MAY-JUNE 
 

 
FORT HUNTER LIGGETT, Calif. - The peak training season at Fort Hunter Liggett will start 

mid-May and run through the end of June. Expect traffic delays and entry onto the 

installations, and increased law enforcement in the area. 

 

The Army Reserve is conducting its annual large-scale Combat Support Training Exercise. 

Increased military and contractor traffic is anticipated on Jolon Road. Please use patience 

and caution near military convoys. Also anticipate increased aircraft traffic and noise from 

training activities. Report unsafe driving or incidents to the Fort Hunter Liggett Police 

Department at 831-386-2526. 

 

Public must NOT go off the paved roads while traveling through Fort Hunter Liggett to get to 

Los Padres National Forest or Mission San Antonio de Padua. DO NOT use GPS to navigate 

as it often does not provide accurate directions to your destination. There has been an uptick 

of people getting lost and trespassers in recent months wandering off-road onto training 

areas which are marked “FEDERAL PROPERTY” AND “LIVE FIRE TRAINING- DO NOT 

ENTER.” Please pay heed to the signs for your safety and the military training at Fort Hunter 

Liggett. 
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 Fort Hunter Liggett provides installation services and sustains facilities to enable Total Force 
Readiness. It is the seventh largest Army installation and the largest Army Reserve installation in the 

country. For more information follow us on Facebook and visit our website. 

https://www.facebook.com/FortHunterLiggett
https://home.army.mil/liggett
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